
Development & Environmental Services 

Memo 

 

Our Ref: BS/AM/SM Extension No 2554 

Your Ref:  
Date 16 May 2006 

  
To: MR D JONES 

DIRECTOR OF SERVICES TO PEOPLE 
 

From: A. G. MACKENZIE – BUILDING STANDARDS TEAM LEADER 
 

Subject: BUILDING (SCOTLAND) ACT 2003 
DANGEROUS BUILDING REF. NO. DB/04/06 
DANGEROUS WALL AT ALLOA ACADEMY, CLAREMONT, ALLOA 

 
On 2nd May, 2006 it was brought to the attention of the Building Standards Team that 
the wall indicated in red on the attached location plan was in a dangerous condition.  A 
subsequent site visit, that day, confirmed that the wall was in an unstable condition and it 
appeared this could have been caused by recent impact damage.  Due to the wall’s 
condition and location, the Building Standards Team immediately instructed the Council’s 
Property Services to demolish the wall and remove all debris from the site.  This wall 
formed the only remaining part of the previously removed bicycle sheds. 
This letter should be treated as formal notification of operations executed under 
Sub Section 3 of Section 9 (Dangerous Buildings) of the above Act.  On receipt of 
the final account for the operations noted above, the costs shall be recharged to 
Services to People. 
Should you wish to discuss the contents of this letter please do not hesitate to contact 
me direct. 
 
 
 
MR. A. G. MACKENZIE 
BUILDING STANDARDS TEAM LEADER 
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
ENC 
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